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Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 

185 Williams Street, 

Glastonbury, Connecticut 

SPRINGFIELD, OHIO TELEPHONE 
3 -4676 

July 29, 1947 

BILL ERIN, General Manager 
HERB HALEY, Chief Engineer 
DOUG CAMPBELL, Commercial Mgr. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will verify your report of reception of this station, 

WJEL, July 22, 1947, from 2:45 AM EST to Ti:00 AM. Your 

reception report has been checked with our logs and has 

been found correct. 

Thank you very much for this report, and its detailed 

information. Possibly the occasional distorted audio 

quality which you noticed was due to experimental adjustments 

being performed on a defective limiter amplifier. 

Very truly yours, 

Ae- 

Chief Engineer 

.affiliated with FM Station WJEM - 103.9 Megacycles 


